
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear parents/guardians,  

 

We would like to invite you to attend our Y4 Parents' information meeting on 

Monday, 11th October, 2021 at 3:15pm with regards to your child's multiplication 

test, a statutory test for all Year 4 pupils in June 2022. 

 

The purpose of the Multiplication Tables Check is to determine whether pupils can 

recall their times tables fluently, which is essential for future success in mathematics. 

It will help us to identify pupils who have not yet mastered their times tables, so that 

additional support can be provided. 

 

We would like to discuss with you the strategies we have in place to support your 

child in making progress with their times tables alongside sharing in a few Times 

Tables rockstar battles! The meeting will last approximately 30 minutes and we 

request that you collect your child as usual prior to the meeting.  

 

If you cannot attend the event, there is an option to join the meeting virtually via this 

link: https://tel.meet/fvz-btfc-nxu?pin=1120235137306 

 
The meeting will be recorded and will be shared via 4KL Google Classroom.  

 

We really hope to see you there and would like to thank you for your continued 

support,  

 

Ms Leonard and Mrs Kirkpatrick  

https://tel.meet/fvz-btfc-nxu?pin=1120235137306

